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SPECIAL BOARD MEETING - January 17, 1995

Meeting had been called by Mayor Elliott to meet with
representatives of New York State Department of transportation
regarding the proposed reconstruction of N.Y.S. Route 31 through
the Village and its intersections with N.Y.S. Route 21 North and
South. Prior notice was given to Board members and press and
notice posted.

PRESENT: Mayor Elliott, trustee’s A. Guest, K. Drews, C.
Celentano. Police Chief D. Dalton. Town Board member Lynn Green.
N.Y. State Dept of Trans. representatives - Dan Schwind, Martin

Butler Scoping and Planning; Tom LeComb, Jim Willer Project
Design; Ed Olinger Landscape Design; Robert Traver Project
Engineer,Jon Edinger, NYS.DOT. ABSENT - Trustee D. Wooden

Meeting came to order at 7:35 p.m.

Mayor Elliott welcomed everyone to meeting and turned the meeting
over to Transportation Department representatives.

Marty Butler explained that the reason for the proposed project
is pavement and safety issues. Project limits are the west
village limits and just east of the route 31 intersection with
route 21 north. Project presently in the scoping phase. Design
phase to start in May with a 32 month project schedule.
Construction bid scheduled for January 1998 with one year
schedule. Project work will be - pavement, strip asphalt off and
recycle and rubblize concrete, six inches new blacktop; address
drainage needs; replace curbing and sidewalks where needed;
address drainage; intersection realignments.

Residents who were present asked questions about their concerns
of the State representatives.

Other meetings will be held as the project progresses.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 p.m.

Minutes recorded by Mayor Elliott
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